
Mr. Fred McCorriston
Pacific & Arctic Pipelines, Inc.
P.O. Box 435
Skagway, AK  99840

Re: White Pass Transportation Limited (CPF No. 54015-H)

Dear Mr. McCorriston:

On February 2, 1995, the Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety issued a Hazardous
Facility Order in the above-referenced case regarding the White Pass Transportation Limited
(Respondent) pipeline between Skagway, Alaska and the United States-Canada border.

Based on the recommendation of the Director, Western Region, and Respondent’s
removal of the pipeline between the fall of 1998 and the spring of 1999, this case is now closed
and no further enforcement action is contemplated with respect to the matters involved in the
case. 

Sincerely,

Gwendolyn M. Hill
Pipeline Compliance Registry
Office of Pipeline Safety
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